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GSID Alumni Directory was sent out by email on August 22, 2017. Please let us know if you have not received it. Here is the message from 
Prof. Noda, President of GSID Alumni Association. 

 

************************************** 

Dear GSID Alumni 

 

It is our great pleasure to share information of our members around the world. As I stared my presidency last year, I have actively committed 
to GSID Alumni activities; for example, I visited GSID Alumni Cambodia and organized GSID Alumni Tokyo. With vice presidents, Professor 
Shimada and Professor Ushida and other members, I would like to promote sustainable development of our GSID Alumni global network. 
We are very much happy to support the voluntary activities of alumni around the world. We will start a small grant funding for the alumni 
activities. We are also happy to organize ad-hoc reunion either in Japan or overseas. When you will come back to Japan, please inform us 
and when will visit your countries, we will inform you. On line. we started up the direct link from GSID home page to the GSID Alumni page. 
We are planning to make the link from voluntary GSID Alumni SNS pages and groups to the official page. 

For the residents in Japan, we will organize the annual party on 21 October in Tokyo for this year. I am looking forward to seeing you at the 
party and/or somewhere in the world. Please stay in touch with our alma mater. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Professor Masato Noda 

President 

GSID Alumni- Graduate School of International Development, Nagoya University, Alumni Association(GSID-NUAL) 


